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This bill requires FBI criminal background checks of individuals who have not lived in 
Utah for the last five years.  While the bill does not specify who will pay for the cost of 
these checks, the departments involved assume they will collect the cost from the 
applicants as they now do from other clients.  It is estimated that 3,000 applicants will 
require these FBI checks in a year.  The current cost is $24 per check.  The Department 
of Public Safety will collect these funds ($72,000) as dedicated credits.
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